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We strongly support the introduction of a bottle deposit scheme. Users of bottles should bear the cost that discarded bottles create to the environment – they end up in our rivers, parks, nature reserves.

South Australia has successfully had a bottle deposit scheme for many years. 

The NSW government has a chance to show it is serious about the preservation of our environment and reducing litter.

Regards
Dawn and Steven Tuften
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